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Harnett County Government Cornplex
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Boulevard
Lillington, NC 27546

Jorge Luis Lopez Torres
19 Cinnamon Ln.
Erwin, NC 28339

ph: 910-893-7547

Re: Tasty Taco MFU #EHFL2303-001
fax: 910-893-9371

Dear Mr. Torres,

The application and site plan for the above referenced mobile food unit has been reviewed and is
disapproved at this time. Please provide the following:

1. Application must be filled out completely. Refer to attached application and complete those
items on application that are blank.

2. Food process sheets for some food items were difficult to read and understand. Food process
sheets missing for menu items. Also, please refer to the food process sheet directions and
questions on the application when providing information about the food items. Do you intend to
offer chips and queso? If so, add these to the menu and provide a food process sheet for each.

3. You indicated on the application rice will be hot held prior to serving. Indicate where rice is
stored hot prior to serving.

4. Indicate where potable water source is located at commissary. Exterior source of potable water
requires a covered, protected faucet. The location of wastewater disposal cannot be used for
getting the potable water.

5. Do you intend to offer drinks? If so, provide a list of drinks on the menu and describe, canned,
bottled, etc.? Provide specifics on location and equipment for drink storage.

6. LP tank inspection required for mobile food unit. Link to application was provided through
email.

The plans and specifications were reviewed using 15A NCAC 18A .2600 Rules Governing the Protection
and Sanitation of Food Establishments and the 2017 North Carolina Food Code Manual.

If you have questions, please call me at (910) 893-7547 or email me at jturlington@harnettt.org.

Thank you,
Jamie Turlington, REHS
Harnett County Environmental Health
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